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November 14, 1997 

 

Mr. Masakichi Toma 
1073 Ha'iku Road 
Ha'iku, Hawai'i 96708 

Dear Mr. Toma: 

SUBJECT: REVISED 	INFORMATION 	CONCERNING 
PA'IA-HA'IKU URBAN INTERIM ZONING (LU-30) 

PARCEL: TMK: 2-7-10:31 

I am writing this follow-up letter to inform you that the matter of 
establishing B-CT Country Town Business District zoning for existing business 
parcels in Ha'iku will be considered before the full Council at a meeting on 
Monday, December 1, 1997. An earlier letter to you indicated that this meeting 
would take place later this month. 

This meeting is scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chamber, 
on the eighth floor of the Kalana 0 Maui Building in Wailuku. 

As mentioned in the earlier letter, your input would be extremely 
beneficial to the Council. If you are not able to attend this meeting, I hope that 
you will contact the Land Use Committee staff, Michele or Camille, at 243-7838 
to inform us of your opinion in this matter or to ask any questions you may have. 

Thank you for your continued attention to this important issue and for your 
assistance in providing the Council with your valuable input. We hope to hear 
from you soon. 

Very sincerely, 

A-u-e 1(c.-ko 
SOL P. KAHO'OHALAHALA, Chair 
Land Use Committee 
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